Patricia Heidorf

From: Christopher Able - D3

Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 6:49 AM
To: Patricia Heidorf

Subject: Fw: Public Safety

Alderman Able, D3

------ Original message------
From: Jason Sladky

Date: Tue, May 17,2016 6:45 PM
To: Christopher Able - D3,

Ce: Gregg Kadow;Todd Blaser;
Subject:Public Safety

Alderman Able,

I'm respetfully requesting that you schedule discussion regarding building inspection at our next Public Safety meeting. I
would like the ability to discuss and possibly act on staffing needs related to workload. I would like to have the
opportunity to consider part time help as well.

Thank you,

Jason Sladky
Alderman District 10
Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920)323-9887

isladky@manitowoc.org



